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From: roofer guys <rooferguys@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 12:07 PM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: Kiddian Gonzalez

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Harnett County

We are not wanting to proceed with SuperNova Solar and wish to go with Lighting Electric. They have called
and followed up with me about everything and wish to go with Lighting Electric.

Thank you
Kiddian Gonzalez



